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May 16, 2007

Aurora Catering

Emile L. Stieffel

44016 Red Cypress Drive
Harvey, LA 70058

Dear Emile,

On behalf of the entire Audubon Nature Institute, thank you for
participating in the 2007 Chase Zoo-To-Do. Your support and
dedication is invaluable and significant to the growth and improvement
of Audubon Zoo.

" Through inclement weather you stood by us and shared the celebration
of our tremendous success. We have received numerous compliments
regarding the food and beverages. If you were unable to join us due to
the weather and circumstances, we missed you. We look forward to you
joining us next year.

This year’s event celebrated its thirtieth year and featured the Audubon
Zoo’s sea lion exhibit. The proceeds from the 2007 Chase Zoo-To-Do
will directly support the restoration of the Odenheimer Sea Lion Pool
and enable Audubon Nature Institute to bring home our sea lions from
Galveston, Texas.

Thank you again for your support and commitment to the Audubon
Nature Institute. It was a pleasure working with you this year and we
Jook forward to celebrating the 31* Chase Zoo-To-Do on Friday, May 2,
2008 with you.

Sincerely, - \/
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Miss Ann Heslin Ms. Kelly G. Cdruso

_Director of Zoo-To-Do Events Coordinator of /@ -To-Do Events
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